
Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  

Tuesday 15th October 2019 

 

Attendees: Mrs Orley, Mrs Ashton and the Eco 

schools team.  

Minutes:  

Eco discussions at this meeting 

Eco Badges have been given out!  

-We have started our Environmental review– continue this 

in the next meeting! 

- Litter monitors once a week   

-Half termly class which is completing the most Eco chal-

lenges to receive whole class dojo points and to receive the 

Shrek Award! 

- Continue completing the travel tracker – walking to 

school. Year 6 will start to collate the data!  

 

Other discussions/ activities  

Eco Reps – introductions– discussed duties—photos taken 

etc  

 


